
Hospital/University/Organization is Pleased to Announce Insert Name 
is One of the Scoliosis Research Society Research Grant Award Winners

During the 60th Annual Meeting of the Scoliosis Research Society (SRS), held in Charlotte, North Carolina, members announced the Research Grant Award Winners. The total for this year's funding is more than $400,000 dedicated to spine research. All  research grant applications are reviewed and selected by the SRS Research Grant Committee. Congratulations to the following grant winners.
New Investigator Grants:
Standard Research Grants:
Resident/Fellow Grants:
Exploratory Mirco Grant:
Name Research: 
The SRS Research funds are dedicated solely to research seeking improved treatments, the causes and possible prevention of spinal deformities. Since 1994, SRS has provided more than $7.7 million for 230 spinal deformity research projects from the institutions all over the world, including the United States, Australia, Canada, Hong Kong, Spain and the Netherlands. These have included studies on improved spinal cord monitoring during surgery, brace treatment effectiveness, methods to improve fusion rates, and three large studies looking for the cause of idiopathic scoliosis.
For more information on SRS Grant opportunities, visit our website. To contribute to grant research funding, review all the ways you can donate to SRS.
About Scoliosis Research Society
The Scoliosis Research Society is a non-profit, professional organization, made up of physicians and allied health personnel. Our primary focus is on providing continuing medical education for health care professionals and on funding/supporting research in spinal deformities. Founded in 1966, SRS has gained recognition as the world's premier spine deformity society. Please visit www.srs.org for further information. Also follow us on X, Facebook, LinkedIn and Instagram. 
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